
TO:     The Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 

FROM:  Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council  

SUBJECT: Hollander/Audemard residences, 153 Post Office Road, South Salem, NY 10590 

DATE:  February 8, 2022 

 

The Conservation Advisory Council (CAC) has reviewed the application for lot line change and 

driveway work.  The driveway intersects a small wetland. 

Although the extension of the driveway to Autumn Ridge is small, it does cross the wetland.  The CAC 

would like to see more definition of the wetland itself and a wetland mitigation plan.  With all 

driveway construction, the CAC would also like to know the materials being used. 

 

 


